

EMAIL SENT FEBRUARY 6, 2018

Dear Students,

Below are some important reminders:

Income Tax Receipts

-More information regarding income tax receipts for the 2017 year will be emailed to your UWO email account at the <u>end of February</u>. Please stay tuned.

Brescia Bursary Assistance

- It is not too late to apply for a Brescia Bursary! This is open to DOMESTIC students only, and to those who <u>have not</u> already submitted a <u>Financial Assistance Application</u>. Any students who have already applied and wish to be considered for <u>additional</u> financial assistance should send an email to <u>brfinaid@uwo.ca</u> indicating their reasons.

Final deadline to apply is Friday, March 16th, 2018. *or until all funding is spent.* So APPLY NOW!

International Students

-<u>The Ursuline Scholars International Award</u>, for the 2018-2019 academic year, is now accepting applications. This is awarded to an international undergraduate student with a minimum 70% average who is paying international student fees. The award is open to full-time students registered in years 1, 2, 3 or 4 at Brescia University College.

Applications are due May 1st, 2018 and can be submitted to the HIVE. Visit the link above for more information.

Brescia Personal Invoice

-It is important for all students to now log in to their <u>Brescia Personal Invoice</u> and verify that their account has been paid in full. Refund eligibility may be impacted if you fail to report inaccuracies in a timely manner. Remember it is your responsibility to check your Online Invoice and ensure payment has been received and the invoice is accurate. Questions regarding invoices can be directed to <u>business@uwo.ca</u>.

For questions, please contact Rachel at brfmaild@uwo.ca or visit the HIVE	For questions,	please contact	Rachel at	brfinaid@uwo.ca	or visit the HIVE
--	----------------	----------------	-----------	-----------------	-------------------

Regards,

Rachel